September 23, 196k

Dr, Nathan M, Newmark
111 Talbot Laboratory
Urbanu, Illinols

Dear Dr, Newmark:
In accordance with our discussion on September 17, there

are enclosed two copies of your revised draft report on
Seismic Effects on Bodega Bay Reactor, dated September 17, 196k,

Sincerely yours,

Edson G, Case
Assistant Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated above
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